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Dragnea, Irina

From: James Bligh 
Sent: Tuesday, July 03, 2018 6:52 PM
To: Public Hearing
Subject: Re: Comments on Amendments to the Chinatown HA-1 and HA-1A District Schedule, 

Design Guidelines and Policies

That's fine! I deleted one paragraph from my "letter" in the body of this email. Can you please use this copy? 
Best 
 
James 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Jul 3, 2018, at 10:34 AM, Public Hearing <PublicHearing@vancouver.ca> wrote: 

Hi James, 
  
Unfortunately, your spot cannot be transferred to anyone else. However, the letter will be 
distributed to all the Councillors and Mayors as per our correspondence procedures. 
  
Please let me know if you have any other questions. 
  
Best, 
  
IRINA DRAGNEA | MEETING COORDINATOR 
CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT | CITY OF VANCOUVER 
604.873.7050 | IRINA.DRAGNEA@VANCOUVER.CA 
From: James Bligh   
Sent: Saturday, June 30, 2018 2:36 PM 
To: Public Hearing 
Subject: Re: Comments on Amendments to the Chinatown HA-1 and HA-1A District Schedule, Design 
Guidelines and Policies 
  
Hello Irina! If I cannot make it myself, can the letter be read by someone else? Would a public 
official read it or someone that I would select to appear in my stead? Best,  
 
 
James Bligh M.Arch, B.ASc. 
Intern Architect AIBC 

 
  
On Fri, Jun 29, 2018 at 2:56 PM, Public Hearing <PublicHearing@vancouver.ca> wrote: 
Hi James, 
 
Thank you for your correspondence. On June 28, 2018, the meeting ended after Speaker #42; 
would you still be interested to speak to Council at our back-up meeting on July 4th (9:30am)? 
 
Thank you, 
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IRINA DRAGNEA | MEETING COORDINATOR 
CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT | CITY OF VANCOUVER 
604.873.7050 | IRINA.DRAGNEA@VANCOUVER.CA  
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: James Bligh   
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 8:09 PM 
To: Public Hearing 
Subject: Comments on Amendments to the Chinatown HA-1 and HA-1A District Schedule, 
Design Guidelines and Policies 

Hello! My name is James Bligh and I am speaker 45 for Chinatown tonight. I had to leave City 
Hall because I accidentally locked my wife out of the apartment!!! If it's not too late can 
someone read my letter below? 
 
Hello my name is James Bligh and I am an Intern Architect living just down the street from 
Chinatown in Gastown. 
 
I support the amendment to the policies as proposed by Gil Kelley. Reduced building height has 
been critical to the natural daylight of bustling streets like Davie, Robson, and Main Street. 
 
The UDI recently penned a letter in opposition to these amendments. The letter suggests the 
downsizing of Chinatown is akin to a homeowner losing the option to build a carriage home to 
sustain their family, referring to them as "mortgage helpers." 
 
My wife and I serve as an example of the kind of family that would be able to afford these these 
types of market residential units lost under the downzoning. We both have respectable salaries 
and no kids. We barely afforded a 20% down payment last year. We poured everything we had 
into it to get it, over asking. 
 
Anyone who falls under that financial threshold would be unlikely to afford these "mortgage 
helpers" lost under the downzoning, and many at risk community member fall below this cutoff. 
 
In summary: 
1. I support the amendments 
2. I advocate for market residential should be conditional 3. I advocate to commit to max 25' 
frontages. Walking by 50' to pass a bank one doesn't use creates dead streets. Any frontage over 
50' should be able to demonstrate a significant community benefit, and not in the form of a one 
time payment but in the form of its substance and its design. 
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